Town of Orange
Planning Commission Minutes
January 11, 2023
Meeting in Town Hall
 
1. Called meeting to order at 4:32 P.M.  In attendance were Eric Holmgren, Ray Rossi and Lee Cattaneo.  Also in attendance were John Barnes and, by telephone, Stephanie Magnan.

2.  Opportunity for public comment/questions. There were no comments or questions.
 
3. Approved the minutes of December 14, 2022 meeting.  Ray made the motion to approve, Eric seconded and the motion was unanimously adopted.

4. Update and discussion on Capital Improvement Plan including review of draft.  The draft documents and maps of the town roads and culverts were reviewed and comments presented to Stephanie. The closed culverts will not be listed in the plan as they are considered a maintenance item and will only be listed if, after investigation/maintenance is undertake, replacement is necessary. Town responsibility for culverts on Atherton Road needs to be clarified.  Stephanie will provide samples of what the data summary sheets will look like for review at our next meeting in February.

5. Update on possible project for traffic calming and sidewalks in village center.  The Traffic Alternatives Grant application for the study was submitted by the submission deadline.  No word has been received on the current status.

6. Set time, date and agenda for the next planning commission meeting.  The next meeting will be February 8, 2023 at 4:30 p.m. in the Town Hall.  The review of the Capital Improvement Plan will continue.
 
7. Adjourned meeting at 5:10 p.m.


